
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Friday 15th January 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,
This week I have been amazed by the sensible and hardworking attitude of the children in school and 
the fantastic learning that you are all sharing with us on Tapestry or Class Dojo. Thank you for the 
positive feedback regarding our online sessions and how supportive you have been if the technology 
hasn’t worked too well at first! Please remember that we will continue to stay in touch with you via 
google meet or through telephone conversations if your child is learning at home. We love doing this 
but we are also required to do this for attendance purposes. Our Education Welfare Officer contacts 
me each week to see if we have managed to have either face to face or telephone contact. If we are 
unable to do this; then as is their duty they be in touch with you so please do answer your phone and 
catch up with us, even if it is for a minute or two!
Please take care and stay safe.
Best wishes, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

More Online Learning.
Thank you to everyone who is accessing 
the class home learning pages on the 
website and for Early Years, on 
Tapestry. If you complete your 
scheduled work and would like to try 
something else in addition please see 
the following links:

https://nlandeducation.padlet.org/
gill_finch2/parents

https://nlandeducation.padlet.org/
gill_finch2/home

Pop Uk - Week 2.
The link last week proved 
popular so please see this 
weeks links:
Main Song  - https://
youtu.be/PBfePjN9cC8
Video Lesson - https://
youtu.be/_5K8GWnuT2U
Backing Track - https://
youtu.be/9GamJBC5QrQ 

Keeping your child safe 
online.
We may all be using the 
internet that little bit more at 
the moment. Please see a link 
to  https://
www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/ 
There is also lots of advice 
and support about keeping 
safe  during lockdown.

School Transport - 
If your child travels to school by bus and 
the bus is unable to pick up your child in 
the morning please be aware that if you 
take your child into school it is usually 
your responsibility  to ensure your child is 
picked up at the end of the day.
 
Please check with your bus company for 
their individual policies as I am aware that 
some bus companies may have a slightly 
different policy.
 
Please keep school informed of any 
changes to end of day arrangements.

Friday Celebration 
Assembly Link. 
https://youtu.be/
IQEezoJzis4

Fun at home and school.
A small selection of photos 
from this week are pictured 
below. Please see your child 
class home learning page for 
more.
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